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VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

 NSBA Summer Conference Trip Report 
 
    Mr. Eddie Prather/Mrs. Beth Stone/Mr. Ken Wheeler 
     
 
 

Board Members Eddie Prather, Beth Stone and Ken Wheeler will present a 
summary report regarding their participation at the recently National School 
Boards Association Summer Conference in Biloxi.   
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